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Happy Holidays 

  

A new set of hot lunch items are now ready for ordering, this is an online 
ordering system only.     

Please make sure you order all lunches at one time.  Once the deadline 
has passed we will not be re-opening the system to accept new 
orders.  Before hitting the Update Order & Proceed button, check over 
your order to make sure you entered everything correctly. 

**IMPORTANT REMINDER:   If payment for the lunches are not 
received on or before the deadline, the orders will automatically be 
deleted from the system if you show a balance owing.   If you do require 
some extra time to pay please contact hotlunch@ggpac.org and 
arrangement will be made to accomodate your request.  Thank you for 
your understanding** 
 
Jan 17th - Hot Dog Day 

Jan 31st - Little Caesar Pizza 

Feb 28th - Hot Dog Day 

March 13th - White Spot 

 
Volunteers are always welcome for hot lunch distribution. If you are 
available and willing to help please meet us in the Primary Kitchen at the 
back of the school.  Please remember to sign in with the office first and 
pick up a volunteer sticker so that teachers know that you are 
volunteering.   

If it is a hot dog day please meet at 11:30am.  Hot lunches from other 
suppliers meet at noon. 
 
Delivery for hot lunches to the classrooms start at 12:10pm. 
 
**You do not need to let us know ahead of time whether you will 

mailto:hotlunch@ggpac.org


be volunteering.  You can just show up, we will be happy to see 
you!**  

If your child happens to be missing any items from their hot lunch order, 
please have them attend the primary area and speak with one of the 
volunteer parents helping out.  We will make sure to get it all straightened 
out.   

There are two ways of ordering hot lunch:  

1. Online and you pay through Bombora.   Register now if you haven’t 
done so already at www.ggpac.org Access code is: GGHL (all caps) 
2. Type in your order online, print the form and make payment at the 
front desk, exact change required. Please remember to add your child’s 
name and division on the sheet  

Place your online order between December 27th - January 
12th.  Payment will be required immediately with any of the two 
options.  Late orders will not be accepted.   

If you require support please contact Suman at hotlunch@ggpac.org.   

**All profits made from hot lunch goes toward extra school 
activities, special events and assisting George Greenaway with 
new technology and supplies for our children**  

 
 

 
 
View in a browser click here 
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